
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/30/2015 1:55:11 PM
Subject: RE: 2015-29 Suspending Federal Regulations for Commercial Truck Drivers

Will do, and thank you!
 
From: Patel, Swati 

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2015 1:48 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: 2015-29 Suspending Federal Regulations for Commercial Truck Drivers
 
Date at her signature needs to be fixed. 


Otherwise looks good. 
 

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 30, 2015, at 1:36 PM, Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Swati – Attached is the second (and hopefully final) transportation order for the flood event, which has 
been approved by Linda McDonald at DOT as well. 
 
This order does two things:  (1) Extends the Hours of Service waiver for an additional 30 days to expire 
on November 30, 2015; and (2) Sets a date certain for the Size/Weight waiver to January 30, 2016, which 
is 120 days from the initial order.  We received input from industry (forestry, retailers, truckers, etc.) 
that these are their needs.
 
Please review.  Thank you.
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